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June 8, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Faculty/Staff: 

 

Below is an update regarding recent revisions to our Tully CSD 2020-21 Reopening Plan: 

 

 On Monday, June 7th the New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) issued a revised 

version of a document entitled Interim Guidance for In-Person Instruction at Pre-K to Grade 12 

Schools During the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency.  Revisions were made on pages 2, 4, 

and 9 of this document.  These revisions allow for face masks to be optional for all people when 

outdoors on public school campuses.  Here is a link to this revised NYSDOH guidance 

document: NYSDOH Guidance. 

 

 Given this revised NYSDOH guidance document we will be revising pages 10 and 32 of our 

Tully CSD 2020-21 Reopening Plan.  Specifically, our revised Reopening Plan will require face 

masks when in our school buildings or on our school buses.  Face masks will be optional for all 

people when outdoors at any time while on our school campus.  Here is a link to a revised 

version of our Reopening Plan: Reopening Plan 

 

 This change will go into effect beginning at 5:00pm on Tuesday, June 8th.  At that time face 

masks will become optional for all people when outdoors at any time on our school campus.  Our 

teachers will be discussing this change with our students.  I encourage all parents/guardians to do 

so as well.   

 

 Questions or comments regarding this change may be emailed to our District Clerk:  

mfisher@tullyschools.org.  All questions and comments regarding this change will be shared 

with district administrators and members of our Board of Education. 

 

 All other public health measures utilized during the 2020-21 school year will remain in effect.  

These public health measures include ongoing cleaning, social distancing, hand washing and 

utilization of health screenings. 

 

Enjoy the rest of the week. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  
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